Lakeville Cemetery Commission
Meeting Minutes
June 30, 2020

The remote meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. by Chairman Upham. The
meeting was recorded by Lakecam. :

Members present: Commissioners Upham, Orrail, and Morton.
Guests: None

Emery Orrall was welcomed as a new member of the Cemetery Commission.
Minutes of the February 11, 2020 and March 2, 2020 meetings were read and approved.

Old Business: ‘
1. The granite posts in Dartmouth were not what we were looking for for
Thompson Hill. We will pursue several other leads.
2. Chris Reed Has approved the amount of $400.00 for the opening of a double
grave as a supplement to his regular fee.

New Business:

1. Inreorganization, a motion was made and seconded to have Chairman
Upham remain as Chairman for another year. Chairman Upham accepted
this appointment.

2. Commissioner Orrall asked whether he should file a disclosure with the
town stating that his family owns Haskins Cemetery, His father bought the
land and his family has the deed. Commissioner Orrall will send Chairman
Upham the paperwork re this for review.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:16 a.m.

The next meeting will be on July 14, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.




